
 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
Aloha Paddlers of Moku O Keawe, 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and its continuous affect it is having on our State, Moku ʻO Hawaiʻi Outrigger 
Canoe Racing Association, came together and made the decision to cancel the 2020 Regatta Season.  Currently, 
the International Vaʻa Federation (IVF) along with Hawaiian Canoe Racing Association (HCRA)  have also 
decided to cancel the 2020 IVF World Elite and Club Sprint Championships scheduled for Hilo, Hawaii in 
August of 2020.  The following link  https://dlnr.hawaii.gov/blog/2020/03/17/nr20-035/ can provide current 
information about parks and facility closures, current and upcoming permits for events, etc. so we can do our 
best to stay informed.   
 
Our first and foremost concern is to the safety and health of our paddlers.  We understand and know that 
Hawaiian Outrigger Canoe paddling is such a big part of your lives, however, it is much more important we 
keep ourselves updated with this virus as it presents a very real problem.  The following links 
https://coronavirus-response-county-of-hawaii-hawaiicountygis.hub.arcgis.com/; https://hawaiicovid19.com/ will help 
answer any questions and/or give you current updates for Hawaii.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding in this difficult and uncertain time.  We as paddlers are one big 
Ohana Waʻa and will get through this together!  Continue to share your Aloha while practicing social 
distancing,  by speaking kindness, throw a shaka, air kisses and hugs.  Take care of you and your ohana! 
 
Mahalo nui loa,  
Moku ‘O Hawaiʻi Outrigger Canoe Racing Association 
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